
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(b) FESTIVAL AND EVENTS INTERIM ADVISORY BOARD

The Board is reporting to the present meeting on the funding of the 2002 Festival of Flowers.
Mr Nigel Mayson, a member of the Board, will be in attendance to answer any questions
Councillors may have regarding this report.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


